
PUBLIC HEARING
MARCH 14, 1988

The Public Hearing, to receive i.put for the re-allocation of Saall
Comaunity Monies ($222,079) that had earlier been budgeted for projects reI to
rebuilding of Hotel Building, (low to modern inco.e housing) was called to
order at 7 P.M. by President Stokes. Those attending included: Mr. SChmitt,
Hr. Songer, Mrs. Simpson, Mr. Heflin, Mr. Ditzler, Mr. litt, Mr. Frazee, Mrs.
Daniels, Mr. Oyler, Mayor Linn, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver, Chief Potter, Mr. Van
Arsdale, Mary Alice Nutter, Tom Jolin, Ron Kuhl, Jean Odom, Andrew Larson, Dale
Adams, Robert Wright, Rob Holt.

Mr. Jolin outlined a Third lard project that qualifies for this type
funding. The request was for $20,000 ($12,000 Housing Specialist and $8,000
Land acquisitions downaoney). Mr. Sterner recollllendedthe remaining $202,079
be used to upgrade Bank Parking Lot and widen access thereto.

With no further discussion the hearing adjourned at 7:13 P.M.

~~
Hazel A. Dillman, Sec.


